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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SENATOR· BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILBING 
WASHINGTONA D.C. 20510 
(202) 225- 0946 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.C., OCT. 6, 1971 --U. S . Senators Bob Dole 

and James Pearson today announced toat Topeka will receive 

$327,750 1n grants from the Inviromental Protection Agency. 

$195,520 for the construction of a new activated 

sludge waste treatment plant and $132,230 for the construction 

of the Furnam Road interceptor sewer and lift station. Both 

of these projects are locate north of Topeka. 

The total estimated cost at completion of the sludge 

waste treatment plant is $729,000 and the interceptor sewer 

and lift station is $408,000. 
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